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 In the month of May, students have been very busy running from activity to activity. The 
end of the school year is coming fast. Elementary students have been working hard in 
our greenhouse putting together baskets and growing lots of vegetables. Our 
Kindergarteners have been working hard on a play from a book they have been reading.   

 
 
 
Our school and community hosted flight club this month and our students had a great time 
participating in and sleeping in our school.  We have two students qualify for Nationals and had 
the great opportunity to chapiron Nalon West and help our team in Utah.  
 



 
 
On the Nationals trip we visited a paleontology dinosaur museum, an aquarium, and an animal 
museum where students were able to pet such animals like foxes, wolves, camels and 
buffaloes. We also took the kids to tour two colleges and young living oils, where they took the 
kids through the process of distracting oils from various plants, they talked about the health 
benefits of each.  

  
 



On our Nationals trip for some fun activities we took our students ice skating, to a trampoline 
park and an awesome narrows hike to a waterfall.  
 

 
 
On Wednesday the 14th our school was invited to attend a field trip with Thorne bay. Kids had a 
great tour learning the science and geology of our island as they got a tour of EL capitan cave 
on the north side of the Island.  

 
  
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 


